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Rosehill Racecourse should remain as is, for the use of the people of all of Sydney, be it horse 
racing, expos, conventions, school formals and many other community events. 

It should not be redevoped to suit the rich within Sydney , Delevopers are ruining our great 
City and this is another example of Government over Reach. 


